

Deer Park School District Attn: President, School Board N. 428 Main

Deer Park, Washington 99006

Sequence: 2024-005

Dear School Board President and Directors,

WA laws and regulations are requiring more stringent energy efficiencies for homes, commercial and government building. Our new school and transportation facilities will need to meet these energy efficiency requirements. For background for this board, I previously held a certification in energy audits and Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED), and I currently own and operate a solar installation company, which carries both a general contractor and electrical contractor licenses.

Request 1: President/Directors, I request that I be allowed to join the facilities committee with our current representative.

Request 2: President/Directors, I request that I take on energy advisory role within the facilities committee, so that I can assist in incorporating WA state mandated energy efficiencies. My company, Endurable Energy Systems, Inc., will not be involved in anyway. All my energy services will be as a volunteer.

Request 3: President/Directors, if WA State requires or grants additional funds for having a certified LEED on staff, I will retest and recertify my LEED Green Associate credentials on behalf of the Deer Park School District.

With regards, Gerald F. Ashby

Deer Park School Board Director, #4

el T. Anlly